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Dr., Daniel W, Wynn, Chaplain
Tuskegee Institute
Tuskegee, Alabama

Dear Dr. Wynn:

This is just a note to acknowledge receipt of your
very kind letter of February 13. Thanks so much for your
kind encouraging comment on my article which appeared in
The Christian Century.

I was deeply shocked to hear of the tragic catastro-
phe that befailed the historic chapel of Tuskegee Institute.
You certainly have my deepest sympathy in the midst of such
an experience., I plan at a very early date to make a con-
tribution toward the rebuilding of the chapel. I hope your
activities are not being inconvenienced too much as results
of the fire,

Very sincerely yours,

"

President
MLK:mlb
(Dictated by Rev. King, but signed in his absence.)



